
HAVE YOUR SAY – DRAFT 
NAVIGATION SAFETY BYLAW 
2025

We are seeking feedback on the 
Draft Navigation Safety Bylaw 2025.

It is proposed that much of the core 
content from 2017 will be carried 
over, however, some amendments 
to the rules are proposed.  

The Kai Iwi Lakes Bylaw is not part 
of this review.

To view the draft document – and to 
have your say – you can either:
•	 visit our website at www.nrc.

govt.nz/bylawreview; or
•	 view a hard copy at any of our 

Northland Regional Council 
offices.

Feedback closes at 5.00pm on 
Friday 30 May 2025

www.nrc.govt.nz


